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Ref: 06S.NM.0004 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
Board meeting held on  16th May 2017. 
 
 
The Board decided, generally in accordance with the inspector’s 
recommendation, that the alterations sought are not material alterations.  
The Board decided to make the alterations.   
 
Reasons and Considerations generally as per inspector’s recommendation 
subject to manuscript amendments on the attached copy of the Draft Order. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________  Date:  16th May 2017 

Conall Boland 
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